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Dear Parents and Carers,

I’'m looking out of the window and hoping that the weather stays dry to have our Senior
Sports this afternoon. If it has to be cancelled the only other date that is suitable is the 23"
June at 10:00 a.m. School is a very hectic place at this time of year!

End of Term Service
Please remember that our end of term service is at St. George’s Church at 1:30 p.m. on
Tuesday 1% July.

Dumfries Learning Town

There is a public consultation meeting on Wed 18th June at 6.30pm at Dumfries Academy. |
would strongly encourage you to attend this meeting about the Learning Town. It’s really
important that parents who will have children in the education system for the next ten years
have a say about what they would like for their child’s future.

Loreburn Relay Teams

Well done to all the children who took part in our Relay Teams at the David Keswick Centre
last Monday night. They were:

Scott Chisholm, Neil Gillon, Sam Taylor and Christopher Stewart

Fergus McVicar, Finlay Zanna, Ki Nisbet and Connor Culshaw

Elvie Scott, Therese Rotilles, Carlotte Green and Lucy Alston —Heyes

Nina Hollywood, Kerry Higgins, Catrin Ace and Kyla Armstrong

Out of School Achievements

Well done to:

Christopher Stewart who has been selected to play for Dumfries Burgh Football Team.
Yasmin Robinson and Brooke Dunlop who took part in the Ultimate Dance Show 2014 at
DGOne. Well done girls for performing to such a large audience.

Thomas Holmes who has achieved Deputy Black Belt in Martial Arts.

Next week looks even more hectic than this week with:

A visit from the Queen of the South and her entourage, P5 - P7 Guid Nychburris Football
Tournament, Primary 6 away to Carlingwark for the night, the whole school out on Buccleuch
Street singing for the Queen’s Baton Relay, Primary 4 at Commonwealth Games and
Primary 7 having a school sleepover!

Yours sincerely,

Lynn Chambers
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